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Lenore Providence

Subject: FW: Public Correspondence (Addendum) A253/22 12 Humber Forest Court 

 

From: maria fabris < >  

Sent: Thursday, November 10, 2022 8:01 AM 
To: Committee of Adjustment <CofA@vaughan.ca> 
Subject: [External] File A253/22 12 Humber Forest Court, Woodbridge ON 
 
I live in the area and object to the variant for the following reasons: 
 
- By-laws are to be respected not to be changed unless it is for the benefit of of the rest of the community, not detrimental. 
- This variant is not going to enhance this neighbourhood, it is going to devalue and degrade it. 
- An outdoor kitchen so close to the Boyd Park forest is a fire hazard 
- The smell of cooking will be lingering around all day seven days a week; this not just like the smell of a barbeque at 
dinner time that we experience now at dinnertime or the weekend. 
- It will attract more wild animals, raccoons and skunks are plentiful already.  
- An outdoor washroom in a residential area? Most cottages do not have outdoor washrooms  anymore!  
     
              
 
Maria Fabris  


